Titulescu European Foundation

The President

April 11, 2016

On behalf of Titulescu European Foundation I would like to extend my gratitude to
Trademark attorneys of Weizmann Ariana & Partners for the assistance provided in the

legal action we have filed with the State Office for Inventions and Trademarks.

We greatly appreciate the expertise, the guidance and the efficiency that the team in charge
with managing our request has shown in the course of this procedure, as well as the high
level of their professional standards. They should be given all credit for this achievement.

I wish Trademark attorneys of Weizmann Ariana & Partners success in their future
activities.

With best regards,

Adrian NASTASE

Trademark attorneys of Weizmann Ariana & Partners
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